Pharmacies sell 25 blacklisted medications

Over the past five months, the Ministry of Health has recalled 25 medications over
manufacturing and health issues. Many pharmacies, however, are still selling these drugs,
including valsartan-based medications and Jusprin. When asked, some pharmacists said they
did not receive the MoH warning while others said distributors tend to ignore the ministry’s
decisions.



